## More Architects Interviewed By School Board

The Hillsboro Board of Education heard four more architects discuss local building plans at a meeting Monday night. The citizens' advisory committee attended the meeting.

Architects at the meeting were Freshwater & Harrison, Columbus; McLaughlin & Keil, Lima; Howard McClory, Cincinnati, and Grunkemeyer, Sullivan, Isaacs & Associ-

ates, Cincinnati.

The firms discussed the proposed construction of two new elementary buildings and an addition to the high school, for which the school district provided a \$675,000 bond issue last fall. Use of the foundation and part of the walls of the present Washington Building in the new program was discussed by some of the architects. The school districts will have difficulty building the necessary classrooms with the money available and for that reason use of the Washington foundation has been suggested.

Members of the school board and the advisory committee continued this week to inspect new school structures in this section.

0-0-0